
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

28 August, 2018 
 
Gull announces Discount Day as fuel prices set to rise 
 
Gull is bringing everyone a much needed saving of 10 cents off per litre on all fuel types across their entire 
network, from 7:00am on Thursday 28th June, 2018 until 12pm (midday) on Friday 29th June, 2018. 
 
As fuel prices are set to rise across the Auckland region by 11.5 cents per litre (including GST) pending the 
passing and implementation of the Regional Fuel Tax effective from 00:01 hours on Sunday 01st July 2018, 
Gull is offering a significant 10c off per litre saving across their network. 
 
No minimum dollars or maximum litres restrictions apply to the offer explain, Gull spokesperson, Rohan 
Mehta. 
 
“We’re simply dropping our price boards and pump prices for everyone to enjoy the discount.” 
 
At the majority of Gull outlets where Gull controls retail prices, average prices will be as follows 
during the above mentioned time frame. 
 

Regular (91) $ 1.966 

Force 10 (98) $ 2.116 

Diesel $ 1.266 

 
Gull Atiamuri will be offering the lowest prices during this time frame, as below: 
 

Regular (91) $ 1.857 

Force 10 (98) $ 2.007 

Diesel $ 1.137 

 
All pricing across the entire Gull network are GST inclusive. 
 
*Please note average prices quoted above are at sites where Gull controls the retail fuel price.  
 
You can find your local Gull station by visiting the link www.gull.nz/locator. 

http://www.gull.nz/locator

